
October 31, 2022

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:                       Jewish Senior Services Community
 
FROM:                Andrew H. Banoff 
                             President & CEO  
  
SUBJECT:           COVID-19 Update #125
 

Hello all… and Happy Halloween!

With a quick update since my last report, I am pleased to share that the vast majority of cases have 
resolved so we are back to “normal” – with a only a handful of cases to report. 

We have also made great progress with the new vaccine booster for most all eligible Residents – 
to better help protect them from this recent wave of the virus. We are encouraging EVERYONE to 
get the new bivalent vaccine as well!

We have also administered the Flu Vaccine to all Residents on October 18-19, and are doing so for 
staff throughout the month of November.  While we are still wearing face coverings (masks) here at all 
times, the elimination of masks throughout the community will likely cause a much more significant 
flu season than in either of the past 2 years.

Thank you for your support, patience and cooperation.

Stay safe and keep the faith!
Andrew


